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MBA's New Coach 
Submitted by Kat Panos

Former Campolindo baseball head coach Max 
Luckhurst has joined the Moraga Baseball 
Association, Moraga's longtime Pony League 
baseball program.  

 In his role with MBA, Luckhurst will be 
coaching the program's 14U Mavericks baseball 
team and conducting training and development 
clinics for players and coaches.  

 "We couldn't be more thrilled to have Max join 
our program," said Craig Coane, president of 
Moraga Baseball. "To bring in such a well-respected 
coach and leader and to have him continue to serve 
our community is a win-win for everyone." 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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